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Learning  

 

We have been very excited about our swashbuckle and sharing our journals with our grown-

ups. We have polished our singing performance ready and talked a lot about how to celebrate. 

We have also made time to use our maths skills. We have had a pirate number hunt outside to 

check our linking of calculation skills and a pirate parrot hunt to link number bonds to 10. In the 

building area we have been building cubes and cuboids of different sizes to explore properties. 

At home you can support recall of pairs of numbers that make 10 and talk about 3D shape 

names of cube, cuboid, cone, sphere to help.  

Our sea themed day was so much fun! 

          

Walk to School Week 

We will be joining in with the whole school focus on walking to 

school next week. The emphasis is on keeping fit and healthy so 

scooting and bike riding are also encouraged. If you need to 

drive the idea is to park a little bit further away. There will be 

activities in the red book to do as you walk. 
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